
 
 
 
 
 
October 19, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Michael Quint 
Director of Planning 
City of McKinney 
308 North Tennessee 
McKinney, Texas 75069 
 
 
Re:  Letter of Intent – QT Conveyance Plat 
 
 
Dear Mr. Quint: 
  
 
QuikTrip Corporation has submitted a conveyance plat for the purpose of selling the remainder of the 
surplus.  
 

 
Thank you, 

 

 

 

  JD Dudley | QuikTrip Corporation | Real Estate Project Manager 

  O. (817) 786.3187 | C. (817) 894.5545 | F. (918) 615.7059 

  1120 N. Industrial Blvd. Euless, TX 76039 

 
 


